
8th Grade Savannah Trip Movie Viewing Parent 
Permission Form

Dear Parent/Guardian,

   On Wednesday, May 16, 2018, your 8th grader will depart from SFMS on a tour bus 
for Savannah, GA, which is equipped with a DVD player.  Along the way there and on 
the way back (Friday, May 28, 2016), chaperones may be showing movies, most of 
which will be rated “G” for General Audiences. Some movies may be rated no higher 
than “PG” for Parental Guidance suggested.  To watch PG movies as a group during 
the trip, FCSS requires parental permission.  A list of possible titles may be found 
below.  Please check the appropriate box and sign below, then have your student 
return this form to his/her trip chaperone by Friday, May 4, 2018.

Thank you so much,

SFMS Savannah Trip Team 

Possible Movie Titles

**The Outsiders (will be shown on all busses to support ELA literature curriculum)
Harry Potter (The Sorcer’s Stone, The Chamber of Secrets and The Prisoner of Azkaban ONLY)
Sandlot
The Princess Bride Back to the Future Napoleon Dynamite
Goonies Holes Kicking and Screaming
The Three Amigos Star Wars Hoot
Paul Blart:  Mall Cop Karate Kid Freaky Friday
Here Comes the Boom Ghostbusters Hairspray
Remember the Titans Bend it Like Beckham Apollo 13
Percy Jackson the Lightening Thief Night at the Museum (all 3) October Sky
Clue Indiana Jones/Raiders of the Lost Ark Indiana Jones/Last Crusade

Student Name: __________________________  Chaperone Name:  ____________________________
8th Grade Homeroom Teacher:  ____________________________

My student has my permission to watch PG movies on the bus to and from Savannah.

My student does NOT have permission to watch PG movies on the bus to and from Savannah 
(except “The Outsiders” in support of the ELA literature curriculum.)

My student does NOT have permission to watch ANY PG movies on the bus to and from 
Savannah.

Parent/Guardian Signature ____________________________________  Date:  ___________________


